
 
 
 
 
 

 

Michigan COVID-19 Vaccination Webinars 
 

Health Care Workers and COVID-19 Vaccine Providers, come and learn more about 
COVID-19 Vaccines. MDHHS will be offering webinars to review the two COVID-19 
vaccines that will be arriving in Michigan soon. In addition, we are planning a webinar 
to review some common COVID-19 vaccine concerns. 

 

• December 14, 2020: An Update on the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine  

• December 21, 2020: An Update on the Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine  

• December 22, 2020: Talking Points for Common COVID-19 Vaccine Concerns 
 

Webinars will be 30-minute sessions starting at 12:00pm 

• 20 minutes of content 

• 10 minutes for questions 
 

You do not need to register ahead of time and no CEUs will be offered. 
 

All people who work or volunteer in health care are welcome!  
 

You can join the webinar at these date specific links: 

• December 14, 2020—An Update on the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine: 
https://bit.ly/374Sbmx  

• December 21, 2020—An Update on the Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine: 
https://bit.ly/2W1WiJS 

• December 22, 2020—Talking Points for Common COVID-19 Vaccine Concerns: 
https://bit.ly/3lZ5dGo 

 

Unable to make it, no worries, the webinars will be recorded and posted at the MI-
TRAIN site.   

• The webinar recordings will be available on MI-TRAIN 
(http://www.train.org/mi-train) 

• After you log in search for Course ID: 1095080 
• For MI-TRAIN questions: mi-train@michigan.gov 
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